
 



Dear Shihan, Sensei & Instructors Kyokushin kan, 

 

 

In March 2019, Kancho Hatsuo Royama will honor us with his presence 

in Greece, conducting a four-day open seminar for all organizations and 

levels. 

 

It will be a great opportunity for all of us, to meet a world-renowned, 

excellent and precious person and learning and inspiring a real training 

round. 

 

Kancho Hatso Royama will make his first trip to Greece with Shihan 

Ishijima and Taku Yokozawa. 

 

All this effort is for our benefit, that’s why you should not miss this 

CHANCE! 

   

 

 

For more information and participations contact us by mail: 

oyamagr@yahoo.com  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Shihan Nikolaos Panagoiliopoulos 

Branch Chief Kyokushin kan 

Hellas & Cyprus 

mailto:oyamagr@yahoo.com

